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Tune in to Base Radio 
OnTheBase.com goes multi-media with the introduction of a new 
feature—an online radio station.  Look for a new audio clip at least 
once a week ranging from the day-to-day (how to use the online 
auction system) to the unusual (what types of flowers are planted on 
the patio).  This week:  Here comes another parking lot blitz! 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/radio      

Weather Station 
With local schools opening and local pools closing in the coming weeks, 
it’s hard not to think about the end of Summer and a change of 
weather.  Not surprisingly, the on-Base weather station is a very 
popular feature when the weather is less predictable.  Be sure to get 
reacquainted with the realtime weather information available at 
OnTheBase.com. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/weather        

Roadway Hits 75% Completion Mark 
A major roadway extension project, the first major infrastructure 
improvements to the land that makes up the COATC South Campus in 
over 50 years, is now 75% complete.  The road bed passed a test 
today.  Paving work is expected to be underway next week. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/project     

Watch for St. Rt. 79 Signage Soon 
Heath City approval and design in hand, an entrance sign at Kaiser 
Drive and St. Route 79 is slated to be installed next month.  The new 
sign will closely mimic the COATC signage visible off of Irving Wick 
West at the entrance to the Base Campus.   

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/project     

  

 


